
    Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, April 15, 2014 

 
1. This is the last week to order your 2013-14 yearbook!  You can even order ONLINE (at 

balfour.com).  For your convenience, yearbooks may be ordered during lunch this week.  Stop 
in the office or see Mrs. Dwyer to pick up order forms and find out more information!  Thank 
you! 

2. Summer School brochures are available on the office counter.  Please pick one up if you are 
interested in attending summer school. 

3. Drivers Ed Class tomorrow is cancelled. 
4. There will be a Prom Committee meeting in the Gym during Enrichment Study Hall today. 
5. Mrs. Rhodes Enrichment Study Hall should report to Mr. Wudi’s room. 
6. Our UW rep, Gina, will be in tomorrow at 11:15.  Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you would like to 

meet with her. 
 

LUNCH       
Hamburger on a Bun 
Curly Fries 
Carrots 
The Garden Spot 
Peaches  
Applesauce 


